
  

☒Student Learning and Achievement    ☒Consent  
☐Health and Safety of Students and Schools  ☐Action/Discussion 
☐Credibility and Communication ☐Information/Discussion 
☐Fiscal Solvency, Accountability and Integrity   ☐Public Hearing 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
SUBJECT: Contract for Services with Peninsula Sports Incorporated for the 2023-24 School Year  
 
DATE:   April 20, 2023 
 
PERSON(S) RESPONSIBLE: Lito Garcia, Pacific Grove High School Principal 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The District Administration recommends the Board review and approve the contract for services with 
Peninsula Sports Incorporated for the 2023-24 school year. 
  
BACKGROUND:  
 
This is not a new vendor. Peninsula Sports Incorporated provides administrative support with scheduling 
and assigning referees for most games.  
 
INFORMATION: 
  
This contract for services is for the 2023-24 school year. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
The funds ($8,000.00) for this contract will be paid out of the Athletic Department Funds account.   


